
Parents & Friends Fundraising Committee 

Blackmans Bay Primary School 

177 Roslyn Avenue, BLACKMANS BAY  7052 

Ph (03) 6229 6637 Fax (03) 6229 2170 

Email BBPS.pandf@gmail.com   

Web https://blackmansbayprimary.education.tas.edu.au/ 

Facebook www.facebook.com/BBPS.PandF/ 

 

Wednesday 19th February 2020 
Dear Families 
 
Our Parents and Friends Fundraising Committee are again selling bags of Cadbury 
Easter Eggs as an Easter Fundraiser in Term 1. Selling just 50 boxes as a school 
community will give us a $1500 profit. Last year we sold over 90 boxes because getting 
involved is SUPER easy.  
 
What: 
The Cadbury Easter Egg boxes contain 20 bags of mini Easter Eggs and sell for $4 each. 
You can order up to 2 boxes at a time. You can order more boxes as soon as the prior 
ones have been paid for. Email us to negotiate larger orders BBPS.pandf@gmail.com.  
 
When: 
This fundraiser will run from Wed 19th Feb until Wed 1st April, or until stock is sold out. Boxes of chocolates will be 
distributed to families as soon as the OPT IN slip below is received and chocolates are in stock.  
 
OPT IN: 
We acknowledge that there may be some families who are unable to participate in this fundraiser at this time. There 
is no pressure to participate. Please complete the slip below if you DO want to participate. Alternatively, you can 
email us the information BBPS.pandf@gmail.com. Each box sold equals one entry into a seller’s prize (prize to be 
advised). Drawn Wednesday 1st April 2020 (no jokes!).  
 
Money: 
Please send the correct cash in an envelope with the student class name and box number clearly marked so your 
payment can be ticked off the list. Alternatively, funds can be transferred electronically Account name: BBPSA BSB: 
067-105 Account: 1052 7423 Reference: Easter and Your box number e.g. Easter#1. If paying electronically, please 
Email us BBPS.pandf@gmail.com to let us know you have paid with the reference in the subject line, so we can tick 
you off the list. All money and any unsold bags of unopened chocolates are due back by Wednesday 1st April 2020.  
 
Profits: 
All monies raised are used to support our students. Financial support is provided through our School Association and 
includes swim programs, camps, band, excursions, online English and Maths programs and home reading programs 
to name a few, as well as towards our current main goal – The Playground Upgrade.  
 
Warm Regards, 
Gabby Hood & Sam Dobson 
Cadbury Chocolate Coordinators | Parents & Friends Fundraising Committee Members 
 

Cadbury Easter Chocolate Fundraiser – OPT IN (return to office ASAP) 
Our family agrees to participate in this Easter Fundraiser and will return all money and unsold chocolates. We 

acknowledge that the cost of lost and damaged chocolates is our responsibility. 
 
1. Student Name: ________________________ Grade & Teacher: _________________ No. of Boxes: 1 or 2 

2. Parent Name: _________________________ Parent Mobile: _______________Parent Signature: _____________ 

3. Parent to collect from office: Y/N…………………. Preferred day/s of the week: M / T / W / T / F 

4. Student to take home: Y/N……………………………. Preferred day/s of the week: M / T / W / T / F 
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